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Welcome back to Term 6 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Here we are into the final term of the school year - it feels 

like the last 5 terms have absolutely flown by! I hope that 

you had an enjoyable week that wasn't interrupted too 

much by the rain. 

Firstly, I would like to say a huge well done and thanks to 

the Y6 children who did us all proud during the Y6 SATs 

week. They showed true resilience and courage to tackle 

the tests head on and with great determination! And now 

with the Y6 SATs now in the past - there's plenty to look 

forward to in the coming term, including the Y6 

residential, Sports Days, welcoming our new EYFS intake 

for September and of course, lots of interesting things still 

to learn on the curriculum and school trips! So a really 

busy but exciting time ahead. 

As we move into the final term of the year, I would like to 

thank all of our parents & carers for the support and 

willingness to work alongside our great staff team, all to 

make Fishtoft the truly special place that it is. It has been 

another fantastic year for the school and we continue to 

go from strength to strength, perfectly illustrated with the 

school over-offering for the new EYFS intake in 

September - such was the demand! 

I'm excited for what the future holds for Fishtoft Academy 

and our wonderful children. 

 

Thank you all again. 

 

K i n d  R e g a r d s ,  D r  C r a i g  E a r l y .   
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Breakfast Club and After School 
Wraparound Care Club  

We are still offering Breakfast Club for all children at 

Fishtoft Academy, we allow children into school between 8 

am - 8.15 am and the charge is £1.00 per day.  

After School Wraparound Care is £4.00 per session 

between 3.15 pm and 5 pm with collection from the school 

hall. 

All payments need to be made via PlusPay before 

attending either club. 

Calendar Dates 
 

Tuesday is Key Stage 1 Multi 

Sports Club with Elite.  

Year 5 trip to the Space 

Museum 17th June 2025. 

Sports Day Thursday 3rd July 

1.30 pm start. 

Year 6 residential 7th – 9th July 

2025. 

ATTENDANCE 

ILLNESS 

If your child is unable to attend school because they are unwell, this must be communicated to 

school before 8.50 am by telephone or by messaging via MyEd.  You will need to inform us of 

your child’s name and the reason for their absence including the symptoms.  If you child is 

absent for more than one day then you must report the absence for each day of illness. 

MEDICAL APPOINTMENTS 

We will require evidence of appointments that your child attends during school time and they 

will be expected to attend school before and after the appointment. 

LATES 

Any children arriving after 8.45 am will be marked as late please make sure that you attend 

the office with your child and give a reason for the lateness. 

MyEd. 

Please make sure that you have downloaded our parental communication app MyEd, this is 

how we communicate with all parents and carers either via in app messages or email. 

PlusPay 

We also have our payment system in school which is also downloadable and you are able to 

book Breakfast Club, Wraparound and Lunches.  Any other payment items will also be added 

to this app such as trips etc. 

 


